
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 20th December 2016 

 
 

Manufacturers’ Statement – BP 301 series regulator 
 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please note that due to implementation of a new ERP system, the part number for Pressure 
Tech BP 301 series regulator BP-301-5-SS-20-V-P-02N-N has hereby been changed to: 
 
BP301-05-S-20-V-P-02N-N 
 
This part number change has no effect on the regulator in question and is a like for like 
offer. 
 
On behalf of Pressure Tech Ltd, 
 
 
 
 
Quality Manager 
Keith O’Pray  


